
   
 
 
 
 
W2D2 Memo #3       31 October 2018 
 
 
Hello all, 
 
World Wide Data Day 2018 registration is closed. For all whose e-mail address is in the 
"To" fieid of this Memo, this is your confirmation. Welcome!  
 
Here's the news: 

• We set a record! We have 77 separate registrations from 19 countries. That is 
about twice as many registrations last year. Thank you all! 

• If you go to the W2D2 website you will see that the Registration button is gone 
and has been replaced by the Videocons button. That takes you to a page that 
tells you about Vidyo tests and has the Schedule of Videoconferences. (That 
schedule is now blank but will be pretty much in place before our next Memo in 
one week.) 

• About Vidyo tests: if you had a successful W2D2 videoconference last year using 
the same location and equipment as you have now, you do not need to do a 
Vidyo test. You are still welcome to do so, of course. All others do need to have a 
Vidyo test to assure smooth videooconferences on 15th November.  

Also: a question came up about students doing the measurements with iPads. It should 
be OK but...if you have a chance, please try out iSpy-w2d2 and HYPATIA-w2d2 on your 
iPads, smart phones, tablets, Chromebooks, etc. and send me an e-mail to let me know 
how it goes. That will be a big help and we'll report the results in the next Memo 
 
Please let the people in your area and around the world know about your World Wide 
Data Day event. You can tweet about it with #W2D2_18. A call to a local newspaper or 
broadcast outlet is often enough to generate some coverage. And your school officials 
may be very happy to publicize your participation. A press release will appear on the 
W2D2 site soon. If you can, send me an e-mail about any coverage you get.  
 
Send your questions! 
 
This and all W2D2 memos will be posted on the website at http://tiny.cc/w2d2-18.    
 
All the best, 
 
Ken 

https://quarknet.org/content/lhc-world-wide-data-day-2018
http://tiny.cc/w2d2-18

